
An English Medium and English Version School 

Notice 
 

Date: 13.03.2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

In celebration of Bangladeshi culture and traditions, we are excited to arrange 
the "Pahela Baishakh" event! It will be held on Monday, 14 April’ 25 from 
10:00 AM to 1:00 PM at our school premises. There will be an event of 
Fashion Show for students.  
 
N:B: Interested students need to enroll their names by 16 March’ 25 to the 
class teacher.  
 

Regards, 
Administration  
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